

Office of the City Manager

160 Lake Avenue Palm Coast, FL 32164 386-986-3710

Sent via E-Mail, Certified and Regular Mail

June 9, 2021

Mark D. Phillips Las Casitas Blvd Palm Coast, FL 32137

Dear Mr. Phillips,

I have received a copy of your appeal letter sent to the City Clerk requesting an appeal to your trespass issued to you by the Flagler County Sheriff's Office.

After review of the files and the video, which were also sent to you by the City Clerk, for this appeal hearing, I hereby release the trespass order. I will have the City Clerk cancel the appeal hearing.

Please understand that public safety is of great concern to the residents and the City of Palm Coast. By understanding and following the rules of the Council chambers, you are welcome to return to City Hall.

Sincerely, Lemis E. B

Denise Bevan,

Acting City Manager

Cc: William E. Reischmann, Jr. Esq., City Attorney Virginia A. Smith, City Clerk/Paralegal Commander Reynolds, FCSO Liaison

